
 

  
 
 
 

Advisory No. 17, s. 2025 
March 10, 2025 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001 

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 
 

Corrigendum to Division Advisory No. 012, s.  2025 
MEDALLA 4.0 - National Academic and Public Health Conference 

 
 Due to unforeseen circumstances, the UP Baguio Pre-Medical Society’s MEDALLA 
4.0 has been rescheduled from March 8, 2025 to March 29, 2025. The registration will 
remain open until March 26, 2025 to provide all participating students and staff sufficient 
time for event preparation. 
 
 This is also to reiterate that participation of interested DepEd 

officials/personnel/staff is personal and on a voluntary basis and shall be subjected to 
no-disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled 
“Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith”.  
 
 For inquiries, clarification, or assistance, please contact: 

• Janah Angelika R. Antonio, Project Co-head 

• Email: medalla2.organizingcommittee@gmail.com or 
jrantonio1@up.edu.ph 

• Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/MEDALLA.UPPMSBaguio 
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